
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A LOVELY HALF TERM HOLIDAY! 

 

INSET DAY 

A reminder that there is a Training Day on MONDAY 29th OCTOBER, so 

children will NOT be required to attend that day. 

 

YEAR 6 SECONDARY TRANSFER 

Attention all parents of YEAR 6 CHILDREN.  The deadline for applications 

to Secondary School for September 2019 must be submitted to Cornwall Council by 

31st OCTOBER.  This can be done online at www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions. 

 

HORSE RIDING COMPETITION 

Good luck to Billy, Freddie, Sophie and Rosie who are 

representing the school in a horse-riding competition on Monday 

29th October. 

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

For those of you who took part in the Summer Reading Challenge, don’t forget to 

visit St Columb Library over half term to collect your summer reading challenge 

certificates. 

 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

When we return back after half term we will be on Week 2 lunches. 

 

SPOOKY DISCO 

Trevarrian Holiday Park have very kindly agreed to host the Spooky Disco for the 

pre-school and school children on FRIDAY 2nd NOVEMBER.  The event will start 

at 5:30pm, entry £1.   Fancy dress (optional), disco, pumpkin carving competition, 

cakes and sweet stall.  If you would like to book a bowling lane, please call 01637 

860381.  Donations of cakes on the day appreciated.  

 

PTA MEETING 

The next PTA meeting will take place in school at 9:15am on FRIDAY 23rd NOVEMBER.  All parents 

are welcome.  We will be talking about Christmas activity. 

 

PARENTS EVENING BOOKINGS 

The on-line Parent Evening booking system went live at 7am on SATURDAY 21st SEPTEMBER and 

will remain live until 11am on MONDAY 5th NOVEMBER.  Parents Evening dates are TUESDAY 6TH 

NOVEMBER and THURSDAY 8TH NOVEMBER.  Time slots 3:30pm-5:30pm. 

 

NASAL FLU VACCINATION 

The form needs to be responded to electronically prior to their visit to our school on THURSDAY 

15TH NOVEMBER. 

 

MAWGAN-IN-PYDAR SCHOOL 

 

WEEKLY NEWS 

 

19th OCTOBER 2018 
 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions


BAGS2SCHOOL 

‘Bags2School’ will be collecting unwanted clothing from the school on TUESDAY 6TH NOVEMBER.   

Half term is a very good time to sort out unwanted clothes from the summer, or generally have a 

good clear out.  This helps raise a lot of money for the school funds, with very little 

effort on our part, so it is well worth doing.  Please note that they accept 

men/ladies and children’s clothing, paired shoes tied together, handbags, ties, belts, 

soft toys and jewellery.  DO NOT SEND IN any sort of bedding, pillows, curtains, 

towels, school uniform, corporate work wear, textiles or anything that is wet/damp 

as they DO NOT ACCEPT them and we have to dispose of them.  Please bring your 

bags on the evening of Monday 5thth November and the morning of Tuesday 6th 

November and not before as we are unable to store them.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM DATES 

 

MON 29TH OCT   - Training Day   

TUE 6th NOV    - Parents Evenings & Bags2School Collection 

THUR 8TH NOV   - Parents Evenings 

MON 10TH DEC   - PTA Christmas Wreath Making 

TUE 11TH DEC    - Class 5&4 Christmas Nativity 

WED 12TH & THUR 13TH DEC - Class 3&4 Christmas Play 

FRI 14TH     - Christmas Market 

WED 19TH DEC   - Last day of term  

THUR 20TH DEC   - Training Day   

 


